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Kaleva Higtariral Soriety
Kaleva, Michinun 49645

January 22, 1987

Saving & Preserving Arts & Cultural Environments,
1804 North Van Ness,
Los Angeles, California 90028

Attention: Elaine Wintman, Assistant Director

Re: The Kaleva Historical Museum (Bottle House)
Kaleva, Michigan

Dear Ms. Wintman:

I am pleased to inform you that the John J. Makinen
"Bottle House" nomination has been submitted to the Keeper
of the National Register and we are waiting to hear if it
will be accepted.

Needless to say, we are so very proud that it already
is on the Michigan State Register, and the fact that it was
given the highest level of significance possible by the
Michigan Review Board made our endeavors doubly worthwhile.

I am sending copies of the letter of notification from
Mr. Dick Harms, Michigan Bureau of History, along with a
complete copy of the National Register of Historic places
Nomination Form which was presented to the Keeper of the
National Register.

I will be sure to notify you when we hear from the
Keeper.

Sin ely yours,
//Qggﬁrég;3/4:¢ﬁ§7425;9//

Velma R. Bigel (Mrs.) Secretary
THE KALEVA HISTORICAL SOCIETY, INC.
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